
  

Week ending 
03/11/17

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
Our sounds this week were 'h' 
for happy, 'b' for bag, 'f' for 

firework and 'ff' in puff.
We are making progress with the 

tricky words so please keep 
practising them! Once your child 

knows most of their tricky words, 
can they use them in a sentence?

Christmas Concert!:
Our Christmas singing concert will 
be on the Friday 1st Dec at 9.15!  
A more detailed letter will follow, 

but save the date! The children will 
be so excited to share some 

festive songs with you. 

Well-being Talk 
We will be holding a talk for 
parents on the Friday 24th 

November at 9am, Please come 
along if you can! 

Firework fun!
We have celebrated fireworks!  We 
painted firework pictures and talked 
about fire safety. We also thought 

of different words to describe 
them!

We have been counting and adding 
fireworks.  How many fireworks can 

you see over the weekend? What 
words could you use to describe the 

sights, sounds and smells? 

Focus on teen numbers:

We will be working on our 
numbers from 10-15 this half 

term, and would really appreciate 
your support. Please look out for 
'teen numbers' and talk to the 

children about the two digits (i.e 
the first digit means 10).

Space

We are looking forward to 
starting our topic on Space next 
week. We would love to receive 
any plastic bottles with lids, to 
make discovery capsules. We 

would also gratefully receive any 
tin foil, silvery items, torches, 

and anything else spacey! If you 
have any books about space that 
we could borrow for the day we 

would love that too! 

Christmas activities

Thank you for paying £12.50 for  
both our Christmas treats, the 
pantomine in school on 12th Dec 
and our Story Storks trip on 7th 

Dec. 
Please ensure you have returned 
your 'Generic Concert' form too! 

Thank you.


